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PASUGUAN NG PILIPINAS EMBASSY OF THE PHILIPPINES
SEOUL

31 May 2018

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea is in need of a Korea-based
Transportation Service Company  for the transportation requirements of the
Department of Tourism ASEAN-Korea Centre Tourism Investment Forum on June 7-9,
2018. Attached is the Terms of Reference.

Interested companies may submit price quotation/proposal on or before June 3, 2018
to:

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Suite 801, President Hotel, Euljiro1-ga

Jung-gu, Seoul 04533 Korea

Tel no: (02) 598-2290 Fax: (02) 3180520

Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr and lily@philippinetourism.co.kr

MARIA CORAZON APO

Tourism Director and Attache

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
Suites 102 & 801, Paiknam Bldg., Euljiro 1 (il)ga, Jung-gu, Seoul 04533, South Korea
Tel: (822) 598-2290  Fax : (822) 318-0520 Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr  Website: itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.kr



TRANPORTATION REQUIREMENTS FOR PDOT-KOREA RE ASEAN KOREA
CENTRE INVESTMENT FORUM

June 7-9, 2018

TERMS OF REFERENE

Date of Service : June 7-9, 2018 (3 days)

Item : 1 Van with Driver

*%

please give separate rate per extra hour beyond 8 hours/day

BUDGET CEILING: KRW 1,350,000




